
The proposed building is totally inappropriate in height and design for our downtown core. The 

design of the building in no way blends in with the current architecture/ character of our 

downtown. 

 

It would be extremely irresponsible for council to approve a building of this size and with NO 

PARKING. 

 

Council, please reject this request/ proposal and look at a more suitable structure in both height 

(keep to maximum 6 story height with suitable parking) and design. 

 

Joseph Baggio 

 


